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Greater Vineland Branch 2115 

Post Office Box 744  ● Vineland, New Jersey 08362-0744 ●  (609) 501-2721 

April 16, 2019 

Mr. Lou Magazzu 

P.O. Box 812 

Vineland, NJ 08362 

Dear Mr. Magazzu: 

On behalf of the National Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP), Greater 

Vineland Branch #2115, it is my privilege to inform you that you have been selected as one of our 

distinguished honorees at our 2019 Annual Freedom Fund Awards Banquet. It is with great 

pleasure and pride that we honor your untiring commitment, dedication and service to the African-

American community. 

The NAACP is the oldest, largest, most respected and effective civil rights organization in this 

nation. It has improved the social, economic and political conditions for African–Americans and 

other minorities more than any other organization in the history of America.     

In recognition of this prestigious occasion, you will receive our “Business/Political Award” for 

your unwavering and untiring efforts in servicing the community. The event date is September 21, 

2019 at 11:00 am and will be held at The Grove at Centerton (formerly Centerton Country Club), 

1022 Almond Road, Pittsgrove, NJ 08318. 

We look forward to seeing you in September. Again, congratulations and thank you for 

your contributions to the community.  

Sincerely, 

Angelia Edwards 

Chapter President 

c:   Joyce Allen, Banquet Chairperson 
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